
 

Library Board Meeting-7/19/2018 

Public Services Report 

 

Summer Reading is in full swing and we’re busy!  We’ve started a new program this summer 

Monday Movie Matinee and it has proven to be a great success.  Every Monday we show family 

movies and everyone is encouraged to bring pillows and blankets.  We’ve had wonderful 

turnouts with a total of 342 attendees for the first five movies.  We have two upcoming projects 

to update and refresh the library.  We will have a complete overhaul of our courtyard and we 

have been approved for a $100,000 furniture refurbish.  Both projects should be complete 

before the new fiscal year.  We have expanded our outreach especially with the new vehicle.  

Sarah and I parked the vehicle at MPAC on May 12th and greeted a number of the public many 

who had questions about the vehicle.  We transported a number of books and utilized a library 

laptop to checkout materials.  In addition I continued my job corps visits and welcomed the 

office management students to a tour of the library and discussed the qualifications and skills 

needed to work in the library field.  I also attended the biannual WIC nutritional carnival and 

spoke with over 30 mothers and children about library services and spoke at length with the 

director discussing partnerships with WIC for future programs. 

 

 


